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 July 1, 2019  
 
Dear Freeport Senior Class of 2020: 
 
Please be aware that all seniors will be photographed Tuesday, September 3rd at the 
high school by a portrait photographer. If you are absent on that day, a makeup date 
will be available, most likely during the month of October. Seniors have the option of 
submitting their own photograph for the yearbook or using the portrait taken at school.  
 
If you choose to submit your own photograph, it must be submitted electronically by, 
Friday, December 6, 2019. The picture should be a portrait orientation, forward facing 
bust shot, high resolution.jpg format. Full body and sideways pictures will not be 
accepted. The picture should be school appropriate (no weapons, or sunglasses) and 
students should be in dress attire. If a suitable picture is not submitted on time, the 
portrait taken at school will be used in the yearbook. There will be no exceptions.  
 
Also please note these other yearbook deadlines:  
 

 

 
 
If you have any questions you can email Mrs. Zboran at zboran@freeport.k12.pa.us or 
call the high school office 724-295-5143.  
 
Thank you,  
 
Mrs. Zboran  
Yearbook Adviser 


